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Hon Brian Ellis MLC
Chairman '

,s1
Standing Committee on Environment and Public Affai •
Parliament House
PERTH WA 6000

Dear Sir

PETITION NO 40— MUNDLIMUP FOREST - JARRAHDALE LOGGING

Thank you for your letter of 19 November 2009 and request for a map and aerial
photograph pertinent to forest issues near Jarrandale, linked to the petition.

I am pleased to provide attached the harvest coupe planning map, which shows
the actual planned operational area (in red outline) and other features. These
include:

• areas of forest within the coupe planning area that are identified as 'not to be
harvested', shown as either pink or light green with small black dots in a grid
format, pink with oblique hachure grey with oblique hachure, darker green,
yellow;

• the potential harvest areas which are pink wash or intermediate green wash
(located between Jarrandale Road, Balmoral Road and the red line to the
east) without any dots or hachure;

• access roads planned for general use or haulage. These are heavier black
dashed line (which are all existing track or road surfaces) and blue dashed
li ne which are new proposed coupe roads (see the legend), and

• white areas which are private property.

This map has been tabled with the lead members of Jarrandale Forest Protectors.

An aerial photocopy encompassing the town site of Jarrandale and forest areas to
the east and south east (approximately 6 km by 4 km in scope) is also enclosed
for your information. The red perimeter highlights the same overall coupe planning
area as the map. Only about a third of that enclosed area is planned to be
harvested.

Further clarification regarding the map or the aerial photograph can be sought
from the Harvey Office of the Forests Products Commission on (08) 9729 2888.

Yours

Paul Tzarkos
A/GENERAL MANAGER

16 December 2009
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